THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:

March 17, 2011
RE:
Request approval for John Hardin High School DECA students to travel to Orlando, FL via commercial carrier, April 29 – May 4, 2011.

The twelve students I am requesting to attend placed at the top of their respective events at the DECA State Conference in March.  Their hard work and excellent performances at the state level has made them eligible to represent Hardin County and the state of Kentucky at the International Conference in which they will compete against other state’s top performers.  The twelve students who qualified to attend are Chris Mudd, Andrew Shugan, Dustin Shepherd, Aaron Pennington, Michael Kimble, Aaron Ash, Andrew Vuleta, Daniel Crittenden, Sophie Fowl, Brooke Barrow, Hanna Alcock, and Kathryn Davis.  This is a prestigious honor for these twelve students and an excellent learning opportunity for each.

How the trip will be paid by students?

Each student has been quoted an amount of $785 that it will cost to attend the trip.  This amount includes conference registration, air flight, transportation, and hotel for five nights.  The twelve students going have discussed with me three possible options to help pay the $785 cost.

Option 1 – Students have discussed with me the possibility of contacting some local businesses to request sponsorship dollars to help them pay for the trip.  This has been done by several DECA students in the past and many local businesses have been very supportive of our students in helping them.  Students would also like to create a t-shirt listing the sponsors to wear to the conference.

Option 2 – Students would use an approved traditional school fundraiser in which they sell discount peeler cards to help pay for the trip.  
Option 3 – Students would pay a portion or entire cost of the trip out of pocket if they did not raise any funds through Option 1 or 2 described above.

Rooming Plan
John Hardin Vocational funds have been budgeted to pay for advisor travel expenses.  Mrs. Stacie McCune, which is the wife of Mr. McCune, will also be attending to help chaperone the students.  Also, the entire Kentucky delegation of students and all advisors from all schools are staying together in a block of rooms at the same hotel.  This will allow for adequate supervision of the students.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the John Hardin High School DECA trip to Orlando, FL, April 29 – May 4, 2011, via commercial carrier.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the John Hardin High School DECA trip to Orlando, FL, April 29 – May 4, 2011, via commercial carrier.

